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Statement of Gift Disclosure 
Received by Members of Council 

This form must be completed by members of Council when they receive a gift, fee or personal benefit ("Gift") 
which is permitted as noted below. See the reverse side for information on when a Gift may be received and 
when a Statement of Gift Disclosure must be completed. 

Council members must not accept a Gift connected with the member's performance of the duties of office 
EXCEPT if the Gift is received as an incident of protocol or social obligation that accompany the 
responsibilities of office, compensation authorized by law, or a lawful contribution made to a member who 
is a candidate for election conducted under the Vancouver Charter or Local Government Act (Part 3). Please 
see also the Vancouver Charter and the Code of Conduct Bylaw No.12886. 

NOTE: The Gift disclosure forms will be proactively uploaded online (vancouver.ca) on a quarterly basis. 
The Elected Officials have an opportunity to decline the attendance of events at any time. 

Name of Council member Mayor Ken Sim 
in receipt of Gift: 

Description and nature of Gift by description, photograph or both: 

"Moonface" 8"x1 0" painting by Olivia George (TWN) 

Estimated value:_$_S_O _______ _ Date received: Sept 19124 

Source of Gift. Please include all details requested below: 

Name of individual(s), group or corporation: 

Tsleil-Waututh Nation, ceremonial gift 

If from a corporation, provide the full name and address of 2 persons who are directors of the corporation: 

Circumstances under which the Gift was given: 

Indicate the event and date of protocol event, event where representing the City, or nature and date of social obligation. If received for other reasons, 
please explain. 

Heather Lands Event 

Check mark the location or disposition of the Gift: 

~ kept the Gift □ returned the Gift back to the Donor 

□ turned the gift or personal benefit over to City Clerk 

Sept 27/24 
Date 

CITY CLERK USE ONLY: ________ ~--------
Date disclosure received by the City Clerk 

October 2, 2024


